
To the Shoshone National Forest Travel Management Team, 

I would like to comment on proposal NZ-42. This proposal should not go through as it is written. This 

area is a popular place to hunt lions all winter. It is also a popular access road for spring bear 

hunting, and winter trapping. The SNF should consider this in their seasonal closures. This is the only 

road access to the SNF on the entire upper south fork.  You should also consider the future 

management of wolves. We will need access to accomplish that. The SNF should consider dates and 

language that accommodates these activities. 

 

Thank you, 

Dustin Rosencranse 

 

 




